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Aerial view of artist impression of the new buildings at 
Leppington Public School.   

Investing in our schools 
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $3.6 billion for new and upgraded schools in 
Western Sydney. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world 
class public education.  

Project overview 
The upgrade for Leppington Public School is in progress and will be delivered in 2 stages. The first 
stage of the upgrade will include 20 new permanent classrooms, 3 support learning classrooms, a 
new hall, a new covered outdoor learning area (COLA) and an upgrade and refurbishment of the 
administration facilities and library.  

Community information session: 25 February 2025 
You are invited to attend a community information session to find out more about the Leppington 
Public School upgrade, view the designs for Stage 1 and speak to the project team. 

Time: 3 pm to 5 pm 
Location: 144 Rickard Rd, Leppington NSW 2179 

You can drop in at any time during the session. If you are unable to attend, we will also share the 
designs with the community following the information session. 

More information 
You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/LeppingtonPS or 
by scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
by email at schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or by phone during business 
hours on 1300 482 651.    
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